

Georgette Cole <georgettewg@gmail.com>

Comprehensive Plan

1 message

Kathy Lehman <kathylehman@verizon.net>
Reply-To: Kathy Lehman <kathylehman@verizon.net>
To: "georgettewg@gmail.com" <georgettewg@gmail.com>

Wed, Mar 16, 2022 at 1:55 PM

Dear Georgette,

I'll start with many thanks to you and the rest of the group for all the hard work done on this plan. It is a huge undertaking. My only feedback has to do with the proposed change to the Forest & Recreation Zoning. I don't really understand why we would change the FR zone to something for which we have no definition. I did some research on the definition of "forest preserve" and found very little. Our current FR zone allows for specific actions in the woods. It seems to me that the forest preserve zone would only allow for walking on man made paths with no option to stray off the path to sit under a tree or take a picture of a flower. For years now the Woods Committee and others have encouraged the use of our woods by the public. Changing to a forest preserve, with its considerable restrictions, feels like a contradiction. Please reconsider changing the FR zone and leave it as is.

Thanks, Kathy Lehman 124 Chestnut Avenue

1 of 1 3/16/2022, 2:56 PM